
From: Jack Levick  

Date: October 27, 2015 at 6:12:04 AM MDT 

To: "Eden, Gorden"  

Subject: Re: 2016 NM Legislative Session 
Reply-To: Jack Levick  

Gorden, 
On Oct. 7, 2015 at our New Mexico Sheriffs' Association fall meeting the 

Sheriffs voted to support the return to work bill. In attendance we had 22 

Sheriffs plus two proxy votes. We will be at your side pushing on the return 
to work bill. Sorry I didn't get back to you yesterday but i am in Tulsa. I will 

be returning end of week so we can plan some joint meetings. 
  

Thanks, 
  
Jack LeVick 
Executive Director 
New Mexico Sheriffs' Association 

  

  

On Monday, October 26, 2015 2:14 PM, "Eden, Gorden" wrote: 
  

Jack, 
  
As we discussed, I need to know if the NM Sheriffs Association will support a law enforcement 
return-to-work legislation?  If so, do you know the level of support you have from our elected 
Sheriff’s? 

  
  
Gorden 

 


